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Your
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Your
Phone 503-364-6188

Street 1240 14th st s.e.

City Salem

State OR

Zip 97302

Message

No development on cross st se! You are asking for more cut through traffic to 14 th and
Hines. Already have heavy flow of 18 wheelers trucks going to the ke�les chips warehouse
at the end of 14 th and Oxford and to the paint plant at 16th and Wilbur. As a maps
member you will shorten the parking lot and drive thru and the other business in the
Maps building. more conges�on on mission st. , Hines and 14 th st. . I for see more traffic
accidents on mission. Lived in this area for forty five plus years. This is felony flats! Low
income houses and apartments. Old people and lots of young children. Wilbur st off 20 th
can go to the property in ques�on. If the Witnells are planning to develop low income (I’m
talking low income single parents ) apartments or houses! Under $800.00 a month rent.
This is what Salem need! Traffic would travel 20th , Oxford, 22nd,McGillcrest,Mission. Land
owner just got fenced in by exis�ng business. The city should not buy property from maps
and the car lot (do the Witnells own the car lot?) we could use that money to get the
cherriot buses back in this area. More trees planted since we lost four beau�ful white oaks
in one block! Our area is known as “Oak Lodge” plus the nine tree removed from the old
cannery/ke�les foods. One more thing the houses on the corner of 14th and cross are
transi�ons homes for mental pa�ents. Many �mes the police have been there. To stop
outburst in the street or destruc�on of property. Lots of homeless down at Walling pond
and in any nook or cranny in the neighborhood. You are just asking for more traffic
problems more crime. We the older people who have live, raised children ,pay our taxes
on �me and are trying to enjoying our golden years in our neighborhood AS IS! We do not
need more traffic. This is the flats. Leave Cross street alone. No one has informed anyone
in the neighborhood this is happening! You need to come on down to 14th and Cross and
spend a few days and nights coun�ng the trucks on the road. The neighbors that park their
cars in front of their houses both sides of the street. Hey, you got my number call me, I will
be happy to show you around. Don’t make this decision without seeing for yourself. Plus
the neighborhood needs a vote on this,too! Don’t we have Rights! Look forward to the Dec
5,2022 mee�ng!
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